
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday  14th July 2017 

Dear Parents, 
 

E-safety Meeting 
PC Amy Fletcher came into school on Wednesday 12th 

July to deliver an e-safety presentation.  

Feedback from parents was very positive and we all 

learnt a lot.  Thank you to all of those who attended and 

to Mrs Wood for organising.   The NSPCC website has 

lots of advice for parents and links can also be found on 

our school website. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/ 

 

 

KS2 Summer Show 

The children have been practising hard and we 

can’t wait to see them perform next week.  On 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th the show starts 

at 2pm.  The Thursday evening performance will 

begin at 7pm, with pupils to arrive at school after 

6:30pm.  Thank you to all parents for their support 

with costumes. 

 

Reports 

You should have now received your child’s end of 

year school report.  We hope that you find them 

informative and if you have any questions or          

concerns following them please speak to the         

classteacher.  We would greatly appreciate it if 

you could return the enclosed parent                

questionnaires as soon as possible so that we can 

collate the responses.  Thank you for your support. 

 

EYFS/KS1 Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

Friday 21st July is our transition picnic.  Parents 

are welcome from 2:15pm onwards and will have 

the opportunity to look at books and see their 

child’s new classroom.  Teachers will be on hand to 

answer questions you may have.  Don’t forget to 

bring your bears! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Brereton Bear Festival 

The Bears are out and about so why not see how 

many you can find!  Programmes are £5 and      

available from school, St Oswald’s church or the 

Bear’s Head.  

The Bear Festival Car Boot is on Saturday 5th   

August 3-6pm at school. 

The festival ends of Sunday 13th August with a 

special service at church before the Picnic in the 

Park finale.  Bring your picnic and enjoy the       

sunshine! 

 

Key Dates 

18th, 19th, 20th July - KS2 Summer Show 

Friday 21st July - Teddy Bears Picnic (EYFS/KS1) 

Tuesday 25th July - Move up morning 

Wednesday 26th July - Leavers Service St  

Oswalds 

 

Brereton Bears is always there 

if you need before and after 

school care. Just call in to the 

school office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

Today we were delighted to hear that Jack Davies 

(Y5) has won the Signal Radio ‘No Troll Zone’    

competition.  Jack’s logo will now be professionally 

printed and added to all school websites. 

Well done Jack! 

A big thank you to all of those who voted for Jack 

and thank you to Mrs  Taylor for organising the 

competition.  We are sure all of the pupils will be 

very much looking forward to the Signal 1 disco, 

which will take place in the Autumn Term. 
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